Institutional review board statement

The study was reviewed and approved by the Ethics Committee of the Asan
Medical Center, Ulsan University. IRB number: S2016-2079-0001

A

Hee Sung Kim, PhD

Department of Gastric Surgery, Asan Medical Center, University of Ulsan
College of Medicine, 88, Olympic-ro 43-gil, Songpa-gu, Seoul 05505, South
Korea

Email: vangogh420@amc.seoul .kr

Telephone: + 82-2-30101509

Fax: +82-2-4749027



